
15th May 2024

Dear parents/carers

National changes relating to school attendance

At Broad Horizons Education Trust our ambition is simply to offer the best education and

experience so that every child is supported to achieve their full potential. Our philosophy is that

“time matters”. School years are precious for every child and young person. We believe that

regular school attendance is essential if children are to achieve their full potential. We value the

attendance of all pupils.

We are writing to inform you of some national changes relating to school attendance. A new

national framework comes into force on 19th August 2024.

In particular, it is important that parents/carers understand the changes to Penalty Notice Fines

in relation to unauthorised school absence. Parents have a legal duty to ensure that their

child/ren attend school regularly.

Please see overleaf for details from Norfolk County Council with regards to the thresholds and

fines which come into effect for those issued after 19th August 2024.

The Department for Education (DfE) statutory guidance ‘Working Together to Improve School

Attendance’ has been updated and outlines the changes which will come into force on 19th

August 2024, which all schools must have regard to.

Yours sincerely

Sally Bailey
Safeguarding and Attendance Advisor
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